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Comments: I support this land withdrawal from the Pactola watershed and ask that the same withdrawal area be

made to the Little Spearfish Creek watershed.  From my time spent in both areas, the area on the west side of

Spearfish Canyon including Big Hill to Roughlock Falls is even a more popular tourist and local destination for

outdoor recreational activates.  

 

The money that these activities bring in support local businesses and is a reason that people want to move to the

Spearfish area.  In fact it is the reason that our family moved to this area and we spend time outdoors almost

daily in either of the Big Hill or Spearfish Canyon areas.  Thank you.


